

all different all equal all important

18th May 2022



Dear families,

Red White and Blue Day - Friday 27th May 2022

As part of our celebrations in school for the Queen's Platinum Jubilee on Friday 27th May our PfA learners are invited to attend dressed in red, white or blue colours.

A small voluntary contribution of £1.00 can be paid on ParentPay, the proceeds of which will go towards a party within PfA to celebrate this special event.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

B Errett

Mrs B Errett PfA Leaders

Headteacher: Mr Rik Robinson
Ravenshall School, Ravensthorpe Road, Thornhill Lees, Dewsbury, WF12 9EE
T: 01924 456811 E: office@ravenshall.org W: www.ravenshallschool.org.uk















